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Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com> Wed, Sep 7, 2022 at 3:15 PM
To: "Zuber - Dnr, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Peter Christensen <Peter.Christensen@respec.com>, Bradford Janes <bjanes@raptormaterialsllc.com>, Kevin Jeakins
<kjeakins@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Good a�ernoon Rob,
 
We understand and want to be considerate of your and the rest of the staff's �me in the review of our
reply.  We think you'll find the majority of the reply was simple clarifica�on of content already resident in
the permit applica�on.  We trust the balance of the review will focus upon remaining ma�ers of substance
and believe you will find those ma�ers fully clarified or supported in the reply, and request the �me be
limited to ma�ers at hand.
 
In considera�on of the needs of your Office, we respec�ully concur with your request for a con�nuance of
the Decision Date to Friday 4 November 2022.  We trust you will find the reply se�les the Division's
concerns and stand ready to address any interim need for clarifica�on or assistance. I would like to
reinforce that �me is of the essence on our end. Anything we can do to be�er enable or facilitate your
review of the response in an effort to beat Nov 4th-- we are prepared to do it, just let us know how we can
help.
 
Thank you, I hope you have a nice a�ernoon.

Garre� Varra
720-272-2857


